Is Your Child’s IEP Out Of Control?

What To Do When The Special Education System Breaks Down

It’s no secret, being the parent, or being the teacher of a special education student is very, very hard work.  The laws are constantly changing…the required documentation keeps mounting…the challenges change every day…it just plain wears you out.

Do you cringe when it comes time to review and rewrite your child’s Individual Education Plan (IEP)?  Do you sometimes feel out of control and that the IEP process is nothing more than a waste of time and a pile of useless paperwork?  If so, read on.

There may be times when a special education student needs a service that is not currently being offered at a particular school.  Or there may be times that the educational funds are so tight that educators are discouraged from offering another service (expense) even if it would benefit the student.  Available funds, not actual needs, drive the process.   

Special education teachers are a very special breed.  They have a major impact on your child’s future success...or failure.  They really want what’s best for your child, but sometimes are confined by a system that does not typically encourage creativity or out-of-the-box thinking.

What do you do when the system breaks down?

The solution is simple…preparation.  You must be exceedingly prepared to identify and focus on specific, measurable goals and objectives that will prepare your child for life.  You must know what services are needed to reach these goals and how to effectively ask for them.  You need to have a resource that quickly tells you what your child’s educational rights are.

Most importantly, when you know in your heart that your child is not getting the services he needs to be successful and he is entitled to, you need to know those three magic words…IT’S THE LAW.

How do you prepare?

You begin by attending a presentation by Mark Kamleiter, President of STAND (Statewide Advocacy Network on Disabilities).  

Mark is an experienced attorney from the Tampa Bay area that is committed to empowering individuals who have disabilities, their families and educators with the knowledge and resources necessary to write better IEPs.  IEP’s that comply with the laws are more specific with measurable goals and clearly identify accountability.

Here are the details on the meeting:



Who?

Mark Kamleiter, President of STAND



What?

“How To Get The Services Your Child Needs”



Where?
Florida Southern College - Edge Hall



When?

Tuesday, October 9, 2001

What Time?
6:30 pm – 8:00pm

Cost?

FREE

Please pass this information along to anybody that you think may even remotely benefit from this empowering presentation. 

PLEASE RSVP via E-Mail [jackkosik@aol.com] or via phone (863) 802-0046.  Leave your name, phone number, E-mail address and the number of people attending so that we can provide adequate seating.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Jack Kosik at (863) 802-0046 or Bill Sammons at (863) 688-3323.

